~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~
Tuesday, February 26, 2013

Yearbook Staff
Yearbook Events staff will meet this Thursday, February 28th after school.

National Latin Exam
Most students in grades 5 -12 will be taking the National Latin Exam on Friday, March 15th. Please avoid scheduling appointments for your child on this day. There is no make-up exam. Thank you.

HLS Spring Tennis Clinics
Click HERE to access information about the HLS Spring Tennis Clinics which begin after Spring Break. Contact Lisa Barker if you have questions highlandslatintennis@gmail.com  or 812-981-8195.


HLS Field Hockey
HLS girls ages 9-11 are invited to play Field Hockey this spring at the YMCA.  The season runs from March 9th to May 18th.  Any girls interested in field hockey but have not played before, and are currently in 4th or 5th grade, may be able to join us in the fall. Please contact Kristen Mast if you are interested in either the spring or fall Field Hockey season. kristinlmast@gmail.com or 502-931-2790.
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